
City Comptroller Declines to Register 
Medicare Advantage Contract, Sparking 
Hope for Retirees
In "City Comptroller Declines to Register Medicare Advantage Contract, Sparking Hope 
for Retirees" (Crain's New York Business, June 8, 2023), Crain’s covers the latest 
development in City Hall’s attempt to force 250,000 municipal retirees into a single 
Medicare advantage plan. New York City Comptroller Brad Lander has refused to 
register the contract between the City and Aetna, citing legal concerns and echoing the 
concerns of the retirees.

The retirees are represented by Steve Cohen of Pollock Cohen; and by Jacob Gardener
of Walden Macht & Haran.  

To read the full article, click on the link below (subscription may be required).
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